


Nine Mile Point Unft 2
The current licensee estimate of plant completion s 88%. No pre-operationa)
tests have been conducted to date. NRR has scheduled a follow-up Caseload
Forecast Pane) meeting with the licensee 1n mid-June to assess the projected
fuel load date.

A SWEC Engineering Assurance Technical Audit has been accepted in lieu of
efther an Independent Design Inspection (10I) or Independent Design Verifica-
tion Program (IDVP). The audit has been complemented by a joint SWEC QA audit
to focus on the as~built configuration of hardware relative to the design
criterfa. The audit will be performed borh at the design offices (Cherry Hill)
and on sfte. The audit has been monftored by Region ! and I&E personnel.

The INPO Construction dssessment report has been received and reviewed by the
resident inspectors,

The rate of licensee closure of NRC open items has accelerated., Sufficient
manpower has teen dedicated to assure timely closure. The licensee has addi-
tionally instituted verification programs to assure implementation of necessary
corrective actions fn response to Bulletins, Circulars and site commitments,




